
From: <VMBLANCH9aol.com>
To: WND2.WNP3(jaz),udl.internet3("JAZWOL9aol.com")
Date: 7/31/96 12:41pm
Subject: SEABROOK OPERABILITY DETERMINATIONS

7/31/96
John A. Zwolinski, Deputy Director Division of Reactor Projects -I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Dear John:
I have been contacted by some concerned citizens in the Seabrook area. They
are concerned about recent operability determinations related to the service
water flow rates and also the primary component cooling water heat exchangers.
These operability determinations are referenced in your inspection reports
50-443-96/04, Page 9 and 50-443-95/15 Page 9, respectively.
These documents are not available in the PDR and I would appreciate it if you
could make these two documents available for public review.
If this inquiry requires a FOIA request, please contact me and we will submit
the F0IA request for these documents.
A copy of this letter is being sent to NU for their possible consideration for
supplying this information. Your prompt response is appreciated.
Sincerely,

Paul M. Blanch
135 Hyde Rd. West Hartford CT. 06117
860-236-0326

CC: WND2.WNP3(jnh),TWD1.TWP4(wjs),WND1.WNP2(dcd),WND2....
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